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Dear Friend, 

  
 God opened the door for us to minister to the police in a 

remarkable way. A person I happened to meet at my church told me 
about a contact he had in Belize, and when I contacted her she had 

just met with the police superintendent and was looking for a way to 

minister to the police.  
 Marlene and I travelled to Belize and met with Jaime and Nancy 

Marin who had set up everything for our outreach. Another staff 
member, Steve Padin, was supposed to join us but had problems with 

his passport and could not travel.  
 However, God knew that our group would be small and so I 

was able to do the training by myself. We trained 20 police officers and 

we saw 15 of them pray to receive Christ with us. They were deeply 
moved by our ministry to them and said they had never had this kind of 

outreach to the police in their country before. 
 Superintendent Thompson was in charge of the police in San 

Ignacio where we did the training. He will set up another outreach for 

us later this year in another part of Belize. He is a strong Christian and 
was thrilled that we were reaching out to police in his country. I did 

several interviews with the news media at the end of the training.
 Marlene and I were blessed to be able to minister to a number 

of people besides the police while we were in the country. We led 4 of 
these people to the Lord and rejoice always at the opportunity the Lord 

gives us to present the gospel. It is a great joy to serve Jesus and 

follow Him.  
 Thank you for your prayers and support of this ministry. God is 

faithful and we rejoice at the many opportunities He gives us to be 
fishers of men and women.  

 God bless you. 

 
      Randy Green 
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 We plan to be in Mexico City from July 11 to 18. We will 

probably be training thousands of police officers. Mexico City has 

84,000 police officers and I have asked the Lord to be able to share 

the gospel with all of them. 

 Ask the Lord to raise up the team members to go on 

these trips with us and to provide the finances we need. 

 Pray for our outreaches to the police in the USA. They are 

beginning to grow and we are reaching more officers every month 

here in Colorado.  

 We have opportunities to minister to police officers in 

Guatemala, Colombia, Belize, Mexico, and El Salvador the rest of 

this year. Pray that God will prepare the way for these trips. 

Belize Police Officers we trained with 

their certificates 

          Randy and Marlene in San Ignacio, Belize 


